
From: Robert Otto [mailto:rotto78734@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 01, 2014 11:57 AM 
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri 
Subject: C14-2014-0047 (Overlook at Spicewood Springs) 

 

Hello - I am a member of the Board of Directors of the Spicewood Vista Homeowners Association. We 
represent 24 homes very close in proximity to this proposed development. We request a postponement in 
the hearing currently scheduled for August 7, which is next Thursday.  

Our 24 homes will be the most directly affected by this development of any homes in this area, and yet 
we received no notice or any information from the city regarding this development or the currently 
scheduled hearing. We only learned of this through the local community newspaper earlier this week. 
Many of our members have expressed a desire to communicate our many objections to the council, but 
we are frustrated by the lack of notice. Many members are on vacation trips. Even those of us who are 
around have had almost no time to research and present our concerns and ideas. For these reasons, we 
request a postponement. 

Thank you. 

 

Bob Otto 

8540 Adirondack Trail, #21 

(512) 261-6578 
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